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REQUEST FOR TENDER NO. C002342 

RFT for Stockpicker / Orderpicker Machines and associated equipment  
 

Addendum No. 02  –  04 March 2024 

1. The following responses have been provided in response to questions raised regarding 
the RFQ: 

 

  

01 Question: Clarification of RFT Closing Date. 
 
Answer: The National Library of Australia (The Library) has realised an 
inadvertent error has been made in relation to the RFT documentation 
released to market (via www.nla.gov.au). The Library can confirm that the 
RFT closing date should have read as 11:59pm, Friday 15th March 2024. 
 
Furthermore, to provide prospective tenderers with reasonable opportunity 
to prepare their responses, the Library has agreed to extend the RFT 
Closing Date (for all prospective tenderers) to 11:59pm, Wednesday 27th 
March 2024.   
 
This addendum will be released via www.nla.gov.au 
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